
 

 

The Franklin Public Library 

Presents 

 
Please join us for the unveiling of the books Benjamin Franklin gifted to the 

Town of Franklin in 1786 in a new exhibit in the historic Reading Gallery 

 

Date:   Sunday, April 8th, 2018 

Time:  12 Noon – 2:00 pm 

Location: The Franklin Public Library (Please enter the Main St Entrance Only) 

 

Program/Schedule 

1. Welcome – 
  

a. Judith Pond Pfeffer, Chair, Franklin Public Library Building Committee 
b. Monique Doyle, Chair, Library Board of Directors 
c. Scott Nolan, Franklin Library Association 
d. Joe Mullen, Friends of the Franklin Library 
e. Felicia Oti, Director, Franklin Public Library 

 
2. Brief History of Ben’s Books –  

a. Mary Olsen, Chair, Franklin Historical Commission & Nancy Rappa, 

Franklin Library Association 

3. Unveiling of the Books  

4. 1:00 PM -- Tour - Murals & Archive Room by Nancy Rappa 

(Meet in Memorial Hall) 

5. Light Refreshments – All 

 


